
 

 

For more information, contact us at: 

785-864-4461 (ndrlab@ku.edu) 

 

The Neurobehavioral Development 
Research lab (ndrlab) currently is 
seeking individuals with and without 
Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) for 
participation in a clinical research 
study. This study aims to better 
understand the wide range of 
symptoms that are present in this 
disorder and determine their brain 
bases.  

Eligible individuals will be asked to 
complete the following non-invasive 
tests: 

 questions about medical, 
developmental and family 
history  

 autism diagnostic testing 

 tests of fine motor performance 

 tests of gross motor coordination 

 tests of brain anatomy and function 

Testing will be conducted at KU and KU 
Medical Center. All procedures have been 
approved by our local Institutional Review 
Board. 

Participants will be compensated for their 

time. 

  

Please contact our research team at  
785-864-4461 or email us at 
ndrlab@ku.edu.  

We are currently seeking individuals 

with Autism Spectrum Disorder 

(ASD) and individuals without ASD 

between ages 10 and 25 years for a 

research study on sensorimotor 

behavior and brain function of ASD.  

 


